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January 9, 1996
MN-96-03 JRH-96-04

UNITED STATES NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
Attention: Document Control Desk
Washington, DC 20555

References: (a) License No. DPR-36 (Docket hNo. 50-009)
(b)  Letter, Maine Yankee (C.D Frizzle) to USNRC, “Cycle 15 Startup and Maximum
Power Level Commitments”, MN-95-140, dated December 22, 1995,

Subject: Correction to Reference (b)

Gentlemen:

in reviewing the information provide to the NRC in Reference (b), we have noted that the power
level associated with the Cycle 4 SBLOCA transient has been mistakenly provided as “2560 MW,, plus
2% uncertainty” [see the third paragraph of Reference (b)). This power level should be correctly stated
as “2630 MW,, plus 2% uncertainty”.

We regret any confusion that this error may have caused.

Very truly yours,

Jors @ Rt~

Vv
James R. Hebert, Manager
Licensing & Engineering Support Department

G Mr. Thomas T. Martin
Mr. J. T. Yerokun
Mr. E. H. Trottier
Mr. Patrick J. Dostie
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